Freedom of Information Act 2000 – business rate relief scheme 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Please could you confirm how much of the money given to the council  by central government to assist local businesses, was spent / allocated to local businesses under this scheme for 2017/18 and what was your council's under-spend ?
Answer: 
Out of our allocation of £1.297m for 2017/18, we have awarded £1.272m and 1,654 ratepayers have benefitted.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 
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